
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

(April) 

March 30, 2022 

 

In Attendance: Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas, Ken Harder, Bill Fay, Jeff Rasmussen 

Ken called the meeting to order at 1:10. 

Ken asked Jeff to give the treasurer’s report. As of 3/29/22 We have a balance of 

$12,689.63 with 113 checks outstanding leaving a book balance of $10,042.63, an 

increase of about $900. 

Ken then asked the members if we should have 4 or 5 flights for the Club 

Championship. Al brought up the final number of entrants was 69. The board then 

voted to approve 5 flights as everyone felt there is enough to subsidize the extra 

payout for the fifth flight. 

Ken asked Al about the tee box placements for the tournament. Al said he and 

George would go out the night before and place the tee markers in the proper 

location. 

Ken asked Steve to give a report on how many members had paid the $50 fee. 52 

members had paid and 17 have not paid. We will send an email to members to 

bring their entry fee in next week. 

Ken asked if anyone wanted to bring up any other subjects. No one had anything 

else to discuss. 

Ken adjourned the meeting at 1:40. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

March 31, 2022 


